
New video Series: Baltimore young
adult joyful at WYD
Keisha  Miles,  a  young  adult  from St.  Veronica’s  parish,  was  waiting  for  Pope
Benedict XVI’s arrival in Madrid for World Youth Day and took some time to share
how excited she was about being just 200 yards away from where the pope would
speak to more than one million people.
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